United States
Information
Agency

Washington, D.C. 20547

May 15, 1986 USIA

Dear Mr. Gleason:

This is to confirm our understanding over the telephone
today that in collaboration with Julio Rumbaut you will be
performing an independent evaluation of Radio Marti
programming in fulfillment of the legislative requirement as
set forth in the enclosed copy of the legislation
authorizing creation of the station.

We very much appreciate your willingness to undertake this
important study. The perspective of professional broad-
casters will be valuable.

Sincerely,

- H Mm«&

Nils H, Wessell
Director
Office of Research

Mr. David F. Gleason
President

CyD Productions

Suite 104

801 Madrid St.

Coral Gables, Fl. 33134






